
Phone: 0503222033
Landline: 037677611

Email: kidsland.nursery@gmail.com

KIDS LAND
 NURSERY

ADDRESS
Kids Land Nursery

P.O Box 1720, 
Al Ain, UAE



kidsland_nursery

kidslandalain

2022

1

MarchMarch  



Letter from Principal 

Transportation

Emarati Children's Day

Sports Day

Mother's Day

Transporation Project

Ramadan Party

Arrow

Cute Babies

Gallery 




TABLE OF CONTEXT

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12


2



LETTER FROM LETTER FROM LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPALTHE PRINCIPALTHE PRINCIPAL   
This month is important for us the
moms. We celebrate many events such
as Emirates Children's Day, Sports Day,
Mother's Day, and Ramadan Party, we
are excited to celebrate them with our
children. I would love to thank all the
parents who helped their children to
participate Transportation Creativity
Project. 
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TRANSPORTATION

This month's theme is about transportation! It was a really
fun learning process for our children to learn more about
transportation and which category they fall into such as air,
sea, and sand transportation. Also, we did lots of activities
and we use math to count cars, planes, and wheels. In
addition, we teach them colors to differentiate between the
cars.
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EMIRATIEMIRATI  CHILDREN'SCHILDREN'S  DAYDAY
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On 15th March we celebrated Emirati Children's Day. It
was a lovely event that we celebrated at the playing area
outside. Our children were interactive and having fun,
many of our children wore their tradition clothes.



SPORTS DAY
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On 17th March, we had a sports day! It was nice
weather outside, it was filled with an energetic
atmosphere, and lots of children were active and
having fun. They played lots of games and danced to
music! 



MOTHER'S DAY
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It was Mother's Day on March 21st. We played
beautiful songs about mothers and how they are
important to us. Also, we distribute flowers to our
children's mothers to show them how much we
appreciate them.
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This month our children participated in a
transportation project by using their creativity to craft
cars, planes, boats, buses, and many more for the
nursery. We gave our children who participated a
certificate and a gift!   
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On the 31st of March, we had a party to celebrate the
upcoming Ramadan. We decorate and craft Ramadan
lanterns, and we read stories about Ramadan. We
portrayed Mosaharati inside the nursery, also we had
gathering for Foutor. It was an interesting day for our
children to learn about Ramadan.



Our children learn the letters B - F - G with Arabic letters
such as ف- غ - غ. We give our children lots of examples to be
able to memorize and distinguish between the letters such
as exercise, pictures, and toys. 

LETTERS ففف

غغ
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ARROWS!

This month we focused on the shape arrow and
directions. We did exercises and we taught our children
how to move and follow the sign, we also applied it on
the road/transportation activities to make it fun and
easy to learn.
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Cute Babies



We got new pictures to share with our lovely babies! 
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for more photos please check our Snapchat
and Parent app

GALLARY

12


